Northwest Neighborhood



Fall 2013 Newsletter

Dates to Remember

October 12, 9 a.m. -Coffee Talk @ Latte Da

November 9, 9 a.m. -Coffee Talk @ Latte Da

December 14, 9 a.m. -Coffee Talk @ Latte Da

January 23, 7 p.m. -Quarterly Mtg @ Franklin School

*Latte Da, is at 205 E. 39th St.

NW Neighborhood Association

President: Dave Kammeyer Email: dkammeyer@comcast.net

Vice President: Position Open

Treasurer: Stacy Mortensen Email: stacym7857@q.com

Secretary: Position Open

Advertising: Dave Kammeyer Email: dkammeyer@comcast.net

City of Vancouver

Neighborhood Police Officer: Drue Russell (772-1491)

Office of Neighborhoods: Judi Bailey (487-8608)

Please join us!

Northwest Neighborhood Association Quarterly Meeting Thursday, October 24 7:00 p.m. Franklin Elementary School

Child Care Provided at October 24th **Meeting.** If you have a child between the ages of 2 and 10, we will provide free child care while you attend the Oct. 24th meeting. Watch for the directional sign on a tripod easel as you enter the school.

*Child Care Help Needed: Due to school commitments, our regular child care volunteer is not available for this meeting. If you can help, please contact Chuck Pierson at 713-4379 or email: trilogy7@gmail.com.

July Recap

This year the neighborhood's annual picnic was held for the first time at Franklin Elementary School and was a huge success. The intent was to draw more families with children, and judging by the turnout and participation we succeeded and everyone had a good time. The weather was perfect, the grills were "sizzling," and there were activities for everyone. A huge thank you to everyone who helped plan and manage this event as well as to all of you who were able to attend. I am hopeful that next years will be even better!